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THE AEROSPACE CORPORATION

Post Office Bokx 92957, Low Apgpled Qulifornia 90009, Telephone: (213) 6485000

August 22, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II

101 Marietta Street, N, W,, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Gentlemen:

Your letter of August 10, 1979, enclosed IE Bulletin No, 79-19
pertaining to NRC license number 04-07326-02 issued to The
Aerospace Corporation, No low-level radioactive waste is generated
by work permitted by this license,

Sincerely,
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Frank D, Riggs
Radiation Safety Officer
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An Equal Opportunty Employer

GENERAL OFFICES LOCATED AT 2380 EAST EL SEGUNDS BOULEVARD E£L SEGUNDO. CALIFORNIA



